Miranda Benson2

From: Terrilynn Gosnell <tntgosnell73@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 7:51 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: SF2136 Final Plat Latigo Trails Filing No. 9

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

| would like to request that the applicants consider a construction entrance from Eastonville Rd. Our community does
not have sidewalks and our roads are where we walk and our children ride bikes. The developers are planning to
connect Conestoga Trail S road to Eastonville in the future. Would it be possible to put an access road from Eastonville a
long with the development of Filing 9 so that construction traffic does not go through the 30 years plus established
neighborhood? And would it be possible to keep Conestoga Trail S a cul-de-sac as it has been for over 25 years?

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Terrilynn Gosnell



